
From: Ivan Gmail 

Sent: 02 June 2023 13:22 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Mr Kresovic, 
 
I wish to express my interest in the Camden Lock Market redevelopment scheme as 
I have been a resident of Camden for many years now. There are obvious benefits 
from this scheme, the facelift of the west yard and the market in general is something 
that has been needed for years. 
 
I also think the opening of the dead dog basin is very significant – this has never 
really been accessible for visitors and as a Camden resident, by bringing this in it 
brings a new interest into the area. I also think the planned use of the basin is really 
exciting and I’m sure creatives in the area will welcome this. 
 

 
Ivan Tagliamonte 


